I appreciate you taking the time to consider my request.  I recently became aware of new retirement plan regulations around fee disclosure and transparency.  These regulations are titled 408(b)(2) and 404(a)(5) and were established to combat hidden and excessive fees within retirement plans.  I am not assuming or suggesting that our plan is in violation of these regulations or has excessive fees; however it would comfort me as a participant in the plan to know that a formal review and assessment has been completed.
I have learned that part of these new regulations requires the Employer to establish reasonableness when it comes to fees associated with the plan.  The only way to confirm that current fees are prudent and reasonable would be some type of benchmark or comparison process.  It has come to my attention that ABC Financial can perform this type of thorough and independent 408(b)(2) Benchmarking with no fee or commitment from the Employer.  I am told the process is also very time efficient from our company’s perspective, meaning not a long and tedious process and very little is needed from us to accomplish this review.

In a meeting with ABC Financial, it became clear to me that this firm has a deep understanding of how the engine is built in terms of retirement plan vendors and fees.  He discussed numerous ways that plans could deal with and lower fees assessed to participant accounts.  I think it would be very valuable if our company could pursue further this review from ABC Financial.  If you agree, please let me know and I can provide John Doe of ABC Financial, your contact information so he can begin the process of reviewing our plan fees.

Thank you for listening




